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I am writing in opposition to your plan to increases energy rates when those increases are not
planned for renewable energy or for cleaning up your coal ash in an environmentally
responsible manner. There should be no rate hikes until you have a plan to shut down all coal
powered plants, to stop building more natural gas plants and to transition to renewable energy.
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